During our visit in Lithuania we have seen many things. The visits were very interesting and not exhausting.


In the first day we visited Trakai Castle. The trip included a tour of the castle which was very interesting like the History Museum were we learned about the Lithuanian warfare during Middle Ages. We also had the chance to experience shooting with a bow and a crossbow, to wield few swords and to wear knight armor. 
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On Monday we first met the school headmaster and after that we took a tour round the school. We saw the History room, the Library and some of the classes were students attend different courses.After that we had lunch at the cafeteria with the entire group. Next, we went to the City Hall and met the Mayor. He talked about the benefits of the project and wished us a great stay in Panevezys. From here we went to the City Library where we learned new things about the Lithuanian language and it's history and development during the years. Also, here one of the students from the polish team sang us at the piano. All activities were interesting and fun.
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Tuesday started with the first working session "Our similarities and differences". We made a Plasticine animation by taking photos of the figures we made. This was followed by the meeting with the Students' Parliament and lunch. The choir rehearsal was something new for us, but it was a great way to loosen up a bit and to have fun before visiting the Art Gallery and the Lore Museum. Then, we took part at a show put up by students with National Lithuanian dances, which we had to dance too, not only the students but the teachers too.


On Wednesday we continued our work from the day before. The second working session was dedicated to creating the movie using the photos from before. After lunch we had a very interesting visit to Anyksciai. We learned about the " Everyday Bread" and the Lithuanian bread tradition and song.We all actually made out own personalized breads which we took home.

Thursday was about presenting our movies. We met in the School Hall and we watched all the movies made by the 5 teams. Every single one of them was unique and exciting to watch. All the groups did a good job.After lunch we had the last choir rehearsal which was a lot better then the first one. The Festival on Choirs that followed was very fascinating and it was a great show because of the mixing of styles. 


[image: image3]

On Friday everyone was sad because it was the last day so we first visited the Hill of Crosses, a unique UNESCO monument. There, the teacher put up the project cross for future collaboration. On the way home we passed by Burbiskis Manor. We enjoyed there a tulip plantation, a walk through the woods over 12 bridges and the local museum. In the evening, the Farewell dinner took place. We all had a great time, teachers and students. There was a lot of dancing and talking, photos and goodbyes but we all hopped this wouldn't be the end of all. 


We all established friendships and we hope we will visit each other in the future. 

Made by student Emil Zodila, XIth grade, Romanian team
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